and your Father, to my God
John 20:and your God.'

Newsletter Friday 19th May 2023

17-31. 17 Jesus said, “Do not hold on to me, for [ have not yet ascended to the
Father. Go instead to my brothers and tell them, 'l am ascending to my Father

C N

/Coming home shortly will be

~

We are hoping to hold our Sports Day information for our Bingo/beetle

on Monday 3rd July. Fingers crossed evening on the 5th July. Keep your
for good weather! eyes peeled for this.It will be a fun
9.30am start for all KS1 event for all families held in the
1.30pm start for all KS2 school hall 6-7pm.

Parents are welcome to attend. \C /

/ MENU CHANGE - please note
there has been a change to

Mondays menu choices, these

— will now be a choice of Chicken
curry, Cheese whirls, Jacket
ﬁ\sports Dayf potato or tomato pasta as
9 @ s Thursday is our Special menu
barbeque day.

Year 4 visited the Science & Industry Museum in

has developed over time.

Year 1 had a visit from Zoolab last week. The children
enjoyed meeting Shelby the giant african snail, Neon
the scorpion, Kelloggs the corn snake and Millie the
millipede.

cree

Manchester last week. They were able to get hands on
and do some experiments and look at how technology



http://parents-booking.co.uk/greatmarsden

Dates for your Diary:
Monday 22nd May

Year 6 Robinwood Residential

Sportscool ASC 3.30pm - 4.30pm KS2
Sportscool ASC 3.30pm - 4.30pm KS1
Year 6 Return to school

School closes at 3.30pm for Spring Break
School opens 8.45am

Sports Day

Bingo/Beetle evening 6-7pm

Parents Evening - Details to follow

Tuesday 23rd May
Wednesday 25th May
Friday 26th May
Tuesday 6th June
Monday 3rd July
Wednesday 5th July
Wednesday 12th July

K\_/’ Friends of St John’s
WE LL DON E' We are looking for new members

We want to say a BIG well to join. Please come and see us
done to all Year 6 and Year in the office for more information.

2 pupils for completing
their SAT’S over the last
couple of weeks. .

Free swimming passes
‘/_\) have been sent out, there
are some spare in the
Office if you require one.

School dinner menu next week will be
WEEK 2.. The menu is available on

v
the school website. 0O,
https://www.stjohnsnelson.co.uk/ = o
Please make payments on Parentpay AN

Can we please remind everyone to make sure that uniform is clearly
labelled with names as we have had several lost items this week. Don'’t
forget also that we do have some spare items of uniform in the entrance,
please feel free to take any items you may need.

{ 5 St

e\ ke Weekly Attendance Winners L ]
R vel -
WIC 15th May YEAR 4 with 95.5%

Follow us on Twitter for all the up to date news from -
our Year 6 Residential next week @GMStJohns y



http://www.coolmilk.com
https://www.stjohnsnelson.co.uk/

